
Dear Editor and Reviewers 

 

We are grateful to you for your helpful comments and for giving us the opportunity to respond. We 

thoroughly checked the peer-review report, and found that we did not describe how we selected the 

papers reviewed in our manuscript. As the reviewer commented, we briefly described how we chose 

the literatures in the Introduction. 

 

Also, we revised Title page including the running title and authors’ zip code. 

 

Please find attached our revised manuscript. It should contribute to enhancing the appeal and 

relevance of our paper to the readership of “World Journal of Clinical Cases” 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kyubo Kim, MD, PhD 

Department of Radiation Oncology 

Ewha Womans University College of Medicine 


